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Public Hearing to Review Proposed Apportionment Plan on Census-Based Adjustments to the
Residence Districts of the Wake County Board of Commissioners
That the Board of Commissioners:

1. Holds a public hearing and reviews staff’s recommendation on census-based
apportionment adjustments to the residence districts of the Wake County Board of
Commissioners; and,

2. Instructs staff to make the proposed apportionment plan available for public review and
comment, and to include a second public hearing on the proposed apportionment plan
during the November 1, 2021 regular meeting.
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